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Dear Ana,

On behalf of the Querer Foundation, | would like to express our deepest gratfitude for the
generous contribution you have chosen to allocate to our organization and fo the
students of El Cole de Celia y Pepe.

Thanks to your valuable support, we are able to launch the "Emotional and Social
Development through Art" project for the 2024/2025 school year.

We strongly believe in this program, which aims to promote the emotional, social, and
cognitive development of the children involved, through art.

Art therapy is a powerful tool that will help improve the emotional and social well-being
of the students while enhancing their motor skills and non-verbal communication abilities,
allin a creative and stimulating environment that is failored to their needs.

The confribution of seven thousand euros (-) from your foundation not only allows
for the purchase of the necessary materials for the artistic activities, but also enables the
hiring of a specialized professional to accompany and guide the children in this
therapeutic process.

With your help, we are confident that this project will have a lasting impact on the growth
of our students, providing them with new avenues for personal development and
enhancing their academic engagement.

Once again, we want to thank you for your commitment and support in making this
project a reality.

We remain at your disposal for any questions or additional information you may need
regarding the progress of the project, and we will be delighted to keep you informed
about the milestones and successes we achieve thanks fo your invaluable contribution.

With gratfitude and appreciation,

D. José Luis Puche Castillejo
Director General
Fundacioén Querer

www.fundacionquerer.orq +34 91 628 86 59 Calle Sopelana 5, 28023 Madrid
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